

CHRIST CHURCH (CHURCH OF ENGLAND) INFANT SCHOOL & NURSERY

Newsletter 9 – 20th January 2023



Kindness

1 m/e

Devsellerance

Respect

Honesty

'Grow and Learn together with God by our side'



Worship Theme for the Week-

Overcoming Fear

Thought of the week

Courage is not the absence of fear. It is acting in spite of it. (Mark Twain)



Lunch Time Supervisor Position

We are looking to appoint a lunch time supervisor to join our friendly team.

The role will involve supervision of children both in the dinner hall and outside on the playground. You will be required to work 12:00-1:00pm, Monday-Friday, term time only.

If you are interested in this position and would like further information, please call the school office.







Nursery Challenge Tuesday

The Nursery Children have been having lots of fun exploring the outdoor area. They have been cooking in the mud kitchen, digging, splashing in puddles and enjoying outside water play.

How Do You Stay Active?

Regular exercise has lots of health benefits for children and young people, such as: improving fitness, increasing concentration, building a stronger heart, bones and healthier muscles, encouraging healthy growth and development, improving self-esteem, improving posture and balance, lowering stress and encouraging a better night's sleep.

We would like to celebrate the wide range of ways that our children stay fit and active both at school and at home. We have a dedicated display board in the school hall which we shall be using to showcase examples of children taking part in physical activity.

We would love to be able to include photographs of children being active outside of school.

Examples could be: running or playing in the park, throwing and catching games, climbing or obstacle courses, riding a bike or scooter, walking the dog, trampolining, playing Frisbee, roller skating or any sport they take part in.

Please send photographs in school via the office email christchurchinfantschooltw@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Calling all Sports Super Stars

If your child has achieved an award, certificate, badge or trophy for an activity they take part in outside of school we would love to be able to share and celebrate these in our Friday celebration worship. Just send in your child's achievement with them on a Friday morning to share in our morning worship.







Lost Property

We seem to have collected a large amount of lost property and would very much like to reunite the items with their owners.

We shall display the items next Wednesday 25th January on the playground, unless it is raining and then we shall move it into the hall.

If your child has lost an item of clothing this school year please come and have a look.

Any items left over by the end of next week will be donated to our spare clothing station or the school shop.



Diary Dates

Thursday 2 nd February	Kenya Day. Children to wear brightly coloured clothes
Tuesday 7 th February	Reception height and weight checks
Tuesday 7 th / Thursday 9 th February	Year 2 to visit Tettenhall Fire service (Information to follow)
Monday 13 th February	Year 2 trip Selly Manor
Wednesday 15 th February	Gold Award assembly
Thursday 16 th February	Fabulous Finale Day (information to follow)
Friday 17 th February	INSET Day. School closed to children
Monday 20 th – Friday 24 th	HALF TERM WEEK
Wednesday 1 st March	Polyphone Dan in school
Thursday 2 nd March	Polyphone Dan in school
Friday 3 rd March	World Book Day (Children to dress as a book character)
Tuesday 7 th March	Parent's Evening
Wednesday 8 th March	Parent's Evening
Thursday 30 th March	Easter Service in Church. Parents welcome.
Friday 31 ^{at} March	Fabulous Finale Day (information to follow)
Monday 3 rd - Friday 14 th April	Easter School Holidays

What to ask instead of "How was your Day?" to better connect with kids.

